[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Maxim Baev  
Sent: 21 June 2018 13:35
To: Planning; Andrew Lewis
Cc: Natalia Baeva; Natalia Baeva
Subject: ref: 18/00825/Hybrid planning application

Dear Sirs, 
I have found out that our village has been left out from community infrastructure improvement funds related to new housing construction in the neighbourhood. I think it is unjustified,as Somerton will definetely see increased trafic from the new residents in the area. 

I request 106 funds for Somerton for traffic calming.

thank you

Maxim Baev
Hollow Way Cottage
Ardley road
Somerton
ox25 6lp


